TERM 1: MONDAY 8 APRIL 2019



THE STRING FAMILY

Lucas, Alexander and Georgia G have become a superstar string group.

Lucas has been learning double bass for sometime and is involved in our Junior String Orchestra and Junior Concert Band. Alexander and Georgia have recently taken up cello and violin respectively and are learning how to play through the College's Co-curricular music program. Watch this space for some great musical moments to come!

If you child is interested in learning a string instrument and joining a College ensemble, please email musicadmin@thac.nsw.edu.au

Mr Nick Lane

Faculty Co-Ordinator - Creative Arts